Moses |s Born

SCHEDULE

Activity

BIBLE VERSE:
"Give thanks to Prayer
the Lord and .

pray to Him." Worship

Psalm 105:1 Bible Story

Craft
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PRAYER:
It is so important that you pray with your baby/toddler.
Pray for your child’s salvation.
Demonstrate how to pray, folding your hands, bowing
your head. Teaching prayer begins during infancy. You
may pray yourself or use the following prayer.

Prayer: “Dear Lord, thank you for this day. Thank you
for loving and caring for all the little babies and
keeping baby Moses safe. Help us to learn more about
you by reading your word, the Bible. In Jesus' name,
Amen.”
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WORSHIP:

Sing "The Baby in the Basket".
Click link below to watch and sing along.

emmalh https://youtu.be/6JKIAtSIKkXC  Quummm

While singing with your baby/toddler, rock
them back and forth and interact with them.
Let them learn that singing songs about the
Lord is a wonderful sweet way to
learn about God and bond with you.

The Baby in the Basket - Written by Bob Hartm...

THE BABY EBASKET
(HUSH BARY)

BoB HARTMAN & SAM HARGREAVES
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BIBLE STORY:

Hold up the Bible, "This is the Bible. We love our
Bible. It is the Word of God. The Bible is truth.”
Hug the Bible to your chest. “Let’s pat our Bible.”
Take the baby/toddler's hand and have them pat
the Bible. Read the story with enthusiasm to
capture their attention.

Babies and Toddlers:
Hold up the teaching picture attached to
this lesson or read the story from a Children's
Bible. Story comes from Exodus 2.

"There was a new king in Israel and he was really
mean. He wanted to hurt all the Israelite baby
boys! But God was more powerful than the king.
One day a baby boy was born to a family that
loved God. The mother and father were very
careful to hide the baby so the king would not
hurt him. God helped the baby’s mommy to think
of a plan. The mommy wrapped her baby in a
blanket and placed him in a basket. Then she
carefully placed the basket in the river. His
sister watched as her baby brother floated along
the river. The king's daughter heard the little
baby and felt sorry for him. She would not let
the king hurt the baby and named the baby boy,
Moses.
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Baby Moses was protected by God. God is more powerful
than any evil, and He had a special plan for Moses. Let's
end in prayer thanking God for His protection and never

leaving us. He loves you!
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TEACHING PICTURE




CRAFT:
Craft attached. For this
craft, talk to your child
about the lesson. Talk about

how God protected baby
Moses from harm. Once
your child is done with their
craft, end in prayer.
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